Jay Watson, Chairman
Buncombe County
Board of Elections

77 McDowell Street
Asheville, NC 28801

Re: The recommendation of Mr. Timothy Moffitt
For District 3 Commissioner
Replacing Miranda DeBruhl

Dear Chairman Watson:

Pursuant to North Carolina General Statutes §153A-27.1 the Executive Committee
Members of The Buncombe County Republican Party met on Thursday, June 2, 2016 and voted
unanimously to recommend Timothy Moffitt to replace Miranda DeBruhl in the District 3 Seat
of the Buncombe County Commissioners. It is our intent that Tim Moffitt replace Miranda
DeBruhl upon receipt of this letter or at the Board’s earliest convenience.

| ask that the Buncombe County Board of Elections certify this recommendation by the
Buncombe County Republican Party as the election of Tim Moffitt to District 3 Commissioner.

Sincerely,

Nathan West, Chairman
Buncombe County Republican Party

CC: Chairman David Gantt
Kathy Hughes, Clerk to the Board
Of Buncombe County Commissioners
200 College Street, Suite 326
Asheville, NC 28801



